
From: Rogers, Patricia L  
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 3:31 PM 
To: LSC-Campus-Employees <LSC-Campus-Employees@lsc.edu>; LSC-Campus-Students <LSC-Campus-
Students@lsc.edu>; Dalager, Steven J <steven.dalager@lsc.edu>; Hallsten Erickson, Kelli A 
<kelli.hallstenerickson@lsc.edu>; Johnson, Vaughn Z <vaughn.johnson@lsc.edu>; Maisuk, Sherri M 
<sherri.maisuk@lsc.edu>; Robinson, LaNita C <lanita.robinson@lsc.edu>; Turner, Keith 
<keith.turner@lsc.edu> 
Subject: LSC info on COVID-19 
 
Colleagues: 
 
As we approach our spring break, I wanted each of you to know that we will keep everyone up to date 
on any new developments with the COVID-19 virus concern that might impact LSC. Please direct 
questions to Daniel Fanning, who is serving as our Minnesota State contact. In the meantime, you can 
access additional information at this link: https://www.lsc.edu/news/  
 
Have a safe and wonderful break. 
 
Patricia L. Rogers, Ph.D. 
President 
Lake Superior College  
 

 
Your destination for SUCCESS! 
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